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Dear Tak 

 
Since we met the first time at the UNU lecture of Dr Bourguignon on the topic of the Global Financial Crisis and 
you introduced me to the concept of the Global University System/Peace Gaming Energy modeling basic principles 
introduced by the Global System Analysis and Simulation Association (GLOSAS) founded under your leadership,  I 
have been seduced and highly impressed by the GEWS proposal and the breadth and soundness of the concept of the 
creation and sharing of worldwide models in various areas such economy, environment, culture and society and 
linking them to forecast possible future development scenarios by the use of simulations.  Such gaming simulations 
will provide powerful tools to assist developing countries in their strategic planning to foresee possible scenarios 
that might develop to avoid the pitfalls of the worse ones and highlight the long term impact.  
 
This would provide leaders, politicians, decision makers, economists and diplomats valuable tools to foresee the 
future, provide long term forecast to management and governance, build a foundation for future globalized 
economy, minimize friction and avoid conflicts and promote world peace.   
 
In this era of continued globalization, the sharing of knowledge and the creation of simulation models calibrated at 
the worldwide platform is desperately needed to promote knowledge global exchange, sustainability development 
principles, prosperity and peace on earth.  
 
Your dedication to this concept throughout the years is a testament to its soundness and resilience and to your 
tireless commitment to advancing the state of the art of global knowledge, development and world peace.  
 
Therefore, I am proud and pleased to confirm our full support to the GEWS project.  
 
 
Best Regards 
  

A. Benslimane, Ph.D 
President AB4World 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


